
Town of Grover 

Annual Meeting April 17, 2018 

The meeting was called to order at 7:03pm by Chairman Wyane Staidl.  In attendance were:  
Chairman Wayne Staidl, Supervisor Kim Kittredge, Supervisor Brad Wyss, Clerk/Treasurer Lisa 
Witak, Pete Johnson-Centurylink, Aaron Hodgins-Superior Fire, Tom Kuchta, Dan VanDeWalle, 
Tim Kamm, Jim Wortner, Wade Larsen-Fire Chief, Rob Hannemann, Gordon Klimek, and Mary 
Staidl.  

Motion to approve budget minutes from November 2017 by Mary Staidl, second by Gordon 
Klimek.  Carried 

Motion to file the April 2017 annual meeting minutes from April 18, 2017 by Gordon Klimek, 
second by Tom Kuchta.  Carried 

Motion to approve the financial report from 2017 by Tom Kuchta, second by Tim Kamm.  
Carried 

Chairperson’s Report:  The Tower Hill Bridge is on schedule and a public meeting will be May 
8.  The Town Hall Bridge close to the town hall is having an engineering study completed.  A 
new town mower has been purchased.  Jane Meissner has been contracted as the new building 
inspector.  A new fire truck was purchased for the department this past year. 

Supervisor’s Report:  The Supervisor’s appreciate all the support from the town.   

Pete Johnson gave a report regarding the Centurylink fiber optic cable that is being installed.   
Schoenfeld Lane, on the East side of 41 a bit farther south of Schoenfeld, County M/Kuchta 
Ln, Town Hall Rd/Prestine Rd, Town Hall Rd/County W, Town Hall Rd near Church Rd, and 
Town Hall Rd by Bundy Creek will have nodes in the Town of Grover 

Fire Commission report was given by Rob Hannemann for 2017 

Aaron Hodgins of Superior Fire Pros gave some information regarding his business 

Next annual meeting will be April 16, 2019 7pm  



Motion to adjourn by Gordon Klimek, second by Tom Kuchta at 7:35pm.  Carried 

Respectfully submitted, 

Lisa Witak, WCMC 

Clerk/Treasurer 


